
 

  
 

 

 

Date: March 24, 2025 
 
Location: Columbia/Shuswap 
 
INCIDENT SUMMARY  
A debarked log was entering a sawmill when an operator noticed it was spiked.  Fortunately, the 
operator had only sawn the non-spiked side.  In total the log contained 8 railway spikes.   
 
This log had been handled multiple times before entering the sawmill and was debarked prior to 
the hazard being initially identified by a sawmill worker.   
 
POTENTIAL HAZARDS 
Metal in logs entering a manufacturing facility has the potential to harm people and cause 
significant damage to equipment.  
 
LEARNING / SUGGESTIONS 
Communicate the potential hazard to all workers involved in the process from development to 
manufacturing so that contaminated logs can be prevented from entering a production facility. 
 
Workers that should be aware of the potential for metal and other contaminants are field crews, 
harvesting and loader operators, log truck drivers, scale operators and scalers, log yard or sort 
yard operators and production facility primary breakdown operators. 
 
If metal or another contaminant is discovered, the hazard must be removed immediately and its 
presence communicated to everyone involved in the process. 
 
(A similar incident occurred in March 2022 and was reported by Mosaic Forest Management - see 
last page). 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Log vandalized with railway spikes reaches sawmill 



 
 

 

 
 

RAILWAY SPIKES IN LOG: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 

MOSAIC FOREST MANAGEMENT SAFETY ALERT (from 2022): 
 

 
 

 


